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NEWS RELEASE 
 
Incident Date and Time:  Friday, November 13, 2020 at 12:55 AM  
 
Location:  El Camino Real at Center Street, Millbrae, CA.  
 
Type of Crime/Incident:  Major Injury Collision 
 
  
Summary:    
On November 13, at approximately 12:55 AM, a car being driven Southbound on El Camino 
Real just South of Center Street in the City of Millbrae collided with a 30-year-old, male 
pedestrian who was in the traffic lanes. The driver stayed at the scene and assisted the 
pedestrian. The pedestrian had serious injuries and was taken to a local hospital by ambulance 
where he remains in critical condition. 

 
Deputies from the Millbrae Police Bureau of the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office closed the 
southbound roadway of El Camino Real for a few hours to complete the investigation.  The 
roadway has since reopened with no further impacts to traffic anticipated. 

 
Anyone who has information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Deputy Skillksy 
at askillsky@smcgov.org, or the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office Anonymous Tip Line 
at 1-800-547-2700. 
 
Written by: Sergeant Bridget Heffelfinger– Millbrae Police Bureau  

 

Case #: 20-08765 
Release Date: November 13, 2020 
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